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June 15, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc. (“Enbridge”)
Torbram Road Relocation Project Update
Ontario Energy Board No. EB-2010-0241

On January 20, 2011, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) issued the Decision and
Order, including the Conditions of Approval, for the Torbram Road Relocation Project
(the “Project”). Enbridge would like to update the Board on the start date and land
maffers for the Project, which is needed as part of work to complete the City of
Mississauga and City of Brampton’s Torbram Road safety improvements.

On April 11, 2011, En bridge notified the Board that the target construction state date
would be June 20, 2011. Enbridge has encountered some delays in securing all of the
required temporary working easements for this Project. Enbridge has completed
easement negotiations with three out of the four affected parties. Enbridge is currently
awaiting further developments in the negotiation of a temporary easement agreement
with Canadian National Railway Company. Enbridge is hopeful that the final land
easement will be in place by July 25, 2011. July 25, 2011 is the new target date for
construction to commence for this Project.

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

esley Aust n
Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Neil McKay, Manager, Natural Gas Applications, OEB
Fiona Ngai, Engineering Project Manager, Major Projects, Enbridge


